29 January 2020

Dear Parents/Caregivers

As you will have seen in the media the situation concerning the coronavirus is rapidly evolving and we have updated advice from the Ministry of Education.

You can have the virus at the early stage and not be showing any symptoms. This incubation period is currently considered to be up to 14 days.

To err on the side of caution we have extended the period of time we expect students who have travelled from China or who have been in close contact with someone confirmed with the virus, to delay the start of the school year for 14 days from their arrival in New Zealand.

We will continue to provide updates.

Greg Watson PRINCIPAL